
Hi Craig,  
I am a resident in the Walnut Creek Neighborhood, and I support the Bonafont Map for the new 
redistricting.  It is much more representative of our surrounding neighborhoods (Walnut Creek, Milwood, 
Mopac/183, Gracywoods), and increases our ability to elect leaders with our area in mind. 
I would like to attend the next public meeting, when is that? 
Thanks for all your work! 
 
Andrew Crawford 
Precinct 263 
 


